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December 19, 2014 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern – 
 
I am happy to provide a general letter of reference for Silver Lake Contracting.  I have had the 
opportunity to work with Silver Lake on a consistent basis over the past 9 years.  Part of my duties as 
Vice President of GCS, include the maintenance of our landscaping and snow removal at our 
Westchester/Fairfield county properties which total close to 3 million square feet of commercial office 
buildings spread over approximately 120 acres. 
 
Silver Lake Contracting has maintained the landscaping, planting, trees and general aesthetics of all 
properties for me and has done an exceptional job.  It is always pleasurable when my tenants comment 
on how beautiful the properties look as well as how safe the parking lots are in the winter due to Silver 
Lake’s exceptional performance. 
 
Further to the maintenance of the property grounds, Silver Lake has performed excellently on site work 
and construction.  Projects include everything from asphalt, concrete and excavation to decking, 
brickwork and pavers.  In fact, I cannot think of one project that they could not handle. 
 
Silver Lake Contracting does quality work and stand by their work; they have good supervision that have 
an in-depth knowledge of their trade. 
 
In summary, it is my pleasure to recommend Silver Lake Contracting to others. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly should you any further information.  I can be reached at 914-694-
1090. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
W. Steven Ketchabaw 
Vice President 
George Comfort & Sons, Inc. 
 
              

  


